[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image2.wmf][image: image3.jpg]Ofsted

Outstanding

Early years provider



                   
Noah’s Ark Newsletter Update February 2014
We are nearing the end of half term and with that our topic ‘Stories and rhymes’ is finishing. The children have been experiencing a variety of activities around traditional and favourite stories during the last few weeks. It was lovely to see the children getting involved, especially when retelling the story of the week. 

The end of this term’s topic will culminate in a visit to Tolworth library. The afternoon children will be going to the library Tuesday 11th February at 1.30pm and the morning children on Wednesday 12th February at 9.30am. In order for all of us to go we will need parent helpers to accompany us on this visit. Please talk to any of the staff members and let them know if you can help. The visit should take no longer than 45 minutes. As always, your help is very much appreciated.
We would also like to invite parents to join us in our sessions next week and read a short story to a small group of children. Perhaps you might even read one in your home language. Just let the staff know which day you would like to come and read.  
Important date changes
Please note that we have changed our parents’ consultation meeting from Friday 7th March to Wednesday 5th March from 3.30 pm til 5.00 pm. We encourage all parents to attend, but for those parents who are unavailable, a mutually convenient day and time can be arranged with your key person. If you need more time to discuss your child’s progress we suggest arranging a meeting at drop off time.  A sign-up sheet will be made available nearer the date.

Our last day of the summer term has also changed to Friday 18th July. Details of this last day’s event will be released nearer the time. All dates will be updated on the website in due course. 
Other events

Cake sale – Friday 7th February, please donate cakes for this event.

Last day of term – Friday 14th February – Reopen Monday 24th February
Dress up in your favourite costume day – Thursday 27th February – a donation of £2 requested.

Family Disco  - Saturday 1st March – Tickets are on sale now for this fabulous event. All family members and friends welcome. If you still have unwanted gifts at home, please drop them off at Noah’s Ark.

Proceeds from all these events will go towards purchasing a children’s house and climbing equipment.
Questionnaires
Thank you to those parents who have returned their questionnaire. We have received some really valuable comments. If you have not filled it in yet there is still time. All comments will help us in continually improving our provision at Noah’s Ark. The outcome of the questionnaire will be published in the next newsletter. 
Our special thanks go to Jakub’s and Kacper’s Dad who fixed an electrical problem for us this week.

We also very much appreciate our library helpers Isabelle’s Mum and George’s Mum in the morning as well as Holly’s Mum, Klara’s Mum and Adrian’s Mum in the afternoon. 

Many thanks for reading our latest news. 
Bettina Campion and Staff
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